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TRANSPOTEC LOGITEC WILL BE HELD FROM 27th TO 30th JANUARY 

2022 

 

Milan, 29 April 2021 - Following recent government decisions, which do not allow 

trade fair events in Italy in the first half of June, and after a discussion with the 

market aimed at evaluating all possible solutions, the next edition of Transpotec 

Logitec has been rescheduled for 2022 and will be held at Fiera Milano from 

27th to 30th January, confirming the event from Thursday to Sunday. 

"Defining a new time-frame was a complex decision, which we felt we had to take 

in full agreement with the industry. In recent months, companies, associations 

and the media have shown great confidence in us and have repeatedly stated 

that they want to come back to the fair and recognise the project. That is why it is 

important that they can do so at a time that they feel best suits their needs and 

allows them to express themselves to their full potential.” - says Paolo Pizzocaro, 

Exhibition Director of Transpotec Logitec. - "We have therefore chosen to set a 

new date in January, which is well suited to market expectations and allows us to 

fit into the international trade fair calendar without any particular overlap." 

So, thanks to a project focused on sustainability, safety and professional 

resources, which already has been very well received in recent months, 

Transpotec Logitec will be able to reconfirm itself as the reference showcase for 

the road transport and logistics sectors, offering a unique opportunity in Italy to 

present new products and services, launch vehicle previews, evaluate new 

products live and benefit from important training opportunities. 

All information about the project can be found on-line at www.transpotec.it.  

 
 


